
National Grid Electricity Transmission is consulting on 
proposals for a potential alternative corridor, referred 
to as the eastern corridor for the North Humber to 
High Marnham proposals between South Wheatley and 
High Marnham. Our proposals are part of The Great 
Grid Upgrade – the largest overhaul of the grid  
in generations.

Our consultation is running from 9 July until 6 August 2024.

It is important that we hear the views of local people. 
Knowing what matters to you, matters to us.

To find out more about the proposals, our public information 
events, online webinars, and how to provide your feedback 
you can:

North Humber  
to High Marnham  
July 2024

visit our project website nationalgrid.com/ 
nh-hm/localisedconsultation (scan the  
QR code to be taken directly there) email  
us at contact@nh-hm.nationalgrid.com
call us on 0800 051 4430 


